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Chamber News

On Saturday November 12, 2022 there was a ribbon
cutting at Subway.  Joey and Whitney Kochsmeier are
the new owners.  Thank you to all who stopped by to
show their support!  Joey and Whitney Kochsmeier
have been staples in the community for years.  From
the Kochsmeiers, "We are so grateful for the people in
this community and look forward to being able to pay
it forward in the years to come as we invest in the
community we love."

RIBBON CUTTING AT SUBWAY
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Downtown Banner
Project



In October, at the annual Chamber Dinner,
Randy Schoon and Hank and Marcia Wooden
were recognized for their contributions of
community service and volunteerism to the
City of Polo and named Citizen and
Volunteers of the Year.
If you know of a deserving citizen, please
consider nominating them for either of these
awards by visiting www.polochamber.org
and completing a nomination form. 

Thank you to all who came out for the 4th Annual
Polo Christmas Festival! It was beautiful seeing
everyone out and about, and visiting the many
businesses in town. Please let us know if we can
make any improvements for next year’s event!

A Message from the Chamber President

Congratulations to our 2022 Citizen of the
Year, Randy Schoon, and Volunteers of the
Year, Marcia and Hank Wooden! Thank you
for your contributions of service and
volunteerism to our community!

We had a great turn out at our annual
Chamber dinner which was held at the
Polo Room.  Thank you to everyone who
made our annual Chamber dinner a
success! 
-Reid Mitchell, Chamber President
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Citizen of the year (L to R): Randy Schoon,
Chamber President Reid Mitchell, Kendall

Kyker
Volunteers of the year (L to R): Kendall Kyker, Chamber
President Reid Mitchell, Marcia Wooden, Hank Wooden

http://www.polochamber.org/


April 28- 4PM Ribbon Cutting for Gateway Big Box Resale & Kim's Gateway Antiques
April 30- Polo Fireman's Breakfast
June 17- Town & Country Days Beer Garden Sponsored by Polo Chamber
July 7- Movies in the Park
August 4- Movies in the Park
August 12- Polo Car Show
December 2- Polo Christmas Festival

UPCOMING EVENTS

The spring All-Town Garage Sales will take place
on Friday, April 28th and Saturday, April 29th.  If
you would like your sale to be added to our map,
please contact polochamber@gmail.com before
April 24th.
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The Polo Chamber of Commerce is excited to
announce the return of our Downtown Polo Banner
Project, which gives local businesses and
community members the opportunity to contribute
to the beautification of our special town. Banner
sponsors can show community pride by choosing
to promote their business, honor a loved one, or
celebrate their family. Banners will hang for two
years, at which time they will be returned to the
sponsor as a commemorative piece of Polo. The
cost is $150 per banner, and Chamber Members
receive a 10% discount. Banner spots are limited,
so please complete the sponsorship form at
www.polochamber.org and return no later than
April 14th. 

 

NEW CHAMBER MEMBERS
Marco Nutrition
Gateway Big Box Resale
Kim's Gateway Antiques
Subway
Lillian Noah Salon
Studio 112 LLC
Rahn Family Wellness
Aromas by Tam/Mia Bella Candles

http://www.polochamber.org/

